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Borehole update

Nicholls, the specialist borehole contractor has now
successfully drilled and lined our borehole to a depth of
60 metres cutting through sand and shale to reach the
start of clay sub strata.

Water aquifers have been found within this drilled depth.

We now wait for the borehole to stabilise, for debris to
be flushed though the water course, after which a
temporary submersible pump will be installed.

The pump was installed today and will run for up to two
weeks after which samples of the water will be taken and
sent to an approved laboratory for assessment.

Assuming the water is of acceptable quality a permanent
submersible pump with associated pipe work and
electrics will be installed. The water will then be pumped
into our existing water tank, which will potentially make
significant savings on our current metered water supply
charges.
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